
Dear Kgethi, 
 
It with a great sense of distress that I learned of the losses sustained to the University of 
Cape Town and the destruction of prized collections and historic documents archived at the 
Jagger Library Reading Room as a result of the Table Mountain fire. I write to convey a 
sincere message of support to you and your resilient community of students, faculty, staff, 
and friends of UCT as you pull together to rebuild and restore the distinctly vibrant 
intellectual life of the university.  
 
In solidarity, 
Peter Salovey 
 
Peter Salovey 
President and Chris Argyris Professor of Psychology 
Yale University 
P.O. Box 208229 
New Haven, CT 06520‐8229 
 


